16th July 2013

Warwick District Council
Planning Department
Warwick New Road
Leamington Spa

Dear Sirs,
Re; Proposed Travellers Sites

With reference to the proposed traveller’s sites around the Warwick Area,
particularly the Hampton Road, M40 /A 46, we would like to lodge our
opposition to these proposals.

We are a General Practice based on The Chase Meadow Estate and serve 6200
patients, a high proportion of which are based in the proposed planned area.
When travellers have settled themselves in this area before it has caused
concerns for our practice in the disruption caused by them when attending our
surgery and the state our facilities are left in.

We understand they are entitled to health care and we would not/have not
refused this but their disruption within the building causes concern from a

Health & Safety and Fire risk perspective.

We like to support our local community to whom we have a good relationship
but we fear these proposed sites could have the opposite etfect.

Yours faithfully,

CHRISTINE ROGERS (Mrs)




